

NARRATIVE:

Write your opinion about technology including PRESENT PERFECT, JUST/ALREADY/YET, and the next words:

NOUNS:

INNOVATION: INNOVACIÓN

DEVELOPMENT:

DESARROLLO

ADVANCEMENT: AVANCE

DATA: DATOS

AI:IA

IMPACT:IMPACTO

VERBS:

TO DEVELOP:

DESARROLLAR

TO ENHANCE: MEJORAR

TO IMPLEMENT:

IMPLEMENTAR

USE OF ENGLISH:

Complete each sentence with the right word!

- This movie isn't funny _____ to watch it.
- This exercise is _____ difficult for me.
- Maria is _____ intelligent _____ her mother.
- This is _____ a lovely day that I decided to go out.
- Gemma is _____ intelligent that her boss gave her a promotion.
- She has _____ a teacher 2017.
- She is talking with her friend name is Sabrina.
- He _____ working in this company 15 years.
- Yesterday he _____ angry because he _____ (TO FORGOT) his notebook so he couldn't play videogames.
-, I was sick I went to the University because I had an exam.
- I studied very hard., this exercise was easy.

LISTENING:

<https://learnenglish.britishcouncil.org/free-resources/listening/b1/meeting-old-friend>

- | | |
|---|--|
| 1. Patrick and Selina have never met each other before. | ☐ True ☐ False |
| 2. Selina still lives in London. | ☐ True ☐ False |
| 3. Selina didn't like her job in London. | ☐ True ☐ False |
| 4. Selina is living with her parents. | ☐ True ☐ False |
| 5. Patrick also went to London. | ☐ True ☐ False |
| 6. Selina is surprised that Patrick is married. | ☐ True ☐ False |
| 7. Patrick has a daughter named Marigold. | ☐ True ☐ False |
| 8. Patrick invites Selina to his house. | ☐ True ☐ False |

READING COMPREHENSION:

ARE YOU SHOPPING TOO MUCH?

Read the text and answer the questions.

Shopping used to be my favorite activity. It started when I was a teenager and I worked in a clothes shop. I had a staff discount in the shop and I used to spend all my wages on clothes. When I got a job in an office, I carried on spending all my spare money on clothes - even after I had got married, bought a house and had children!

I used to go shopping every weekend and I probably spent about £500 a month on clothes. It wasn't something I only did when I wasn't very happy, I always went shopping, however I felt. Sometimes I'd look for ages to find what I wanted. Other times, I'd just buy the first thing I saw.

Most of the things I didn't need. One day I bought three pairs of boots, even though I already had another ten pairs at home. I never even took the most expensive pair out of the box!

I realized I had a problem when one day my five-year-old daughter looked into my wardrobe and asked me why I had so many handbags. I counted them. I had seventy-five handbags and they must have cost me thousands of pounds. I couldn't believe what I'd done!

First of all, I threw away my credit cards. Then, I gave away all the clothes that I'd never worn. After that I made arrangements every Saturday to visit friends or go on a day trip, so I wouldn't be able to go shopping.

1 What is the writer's main aim in writing the text?

- A to advise people how to shop sensibly
- B to talk about her expensive way of living
- C to describe her addiction to shopping
- D to talk about different fashions.

2 What does the writer say about herself after she got married?

- A She tried to stop spending so much
- B She managed to spend less than before.
- C She continued spending unwisely
- D She became depressed about her spending.

3 What does the writer say about her past shopping habits?

- A she only bought expensive clothes
- B She always thought carefully about what she bought
- C She liked to buy something different every day.
- D She sometimes bought things she already had.

4 How did the writer feel when she realized she had a problem?

- A shocked
- B embarrassed
- C angry with herself
- D miserable

5 Which of the following is the best description of the writer?

- A The woman who grew up loving clothes and looked fantastic in everything she wore.
- B The woman who recognized her problem but failed to change herself
- C The woman who loved collecting clothes and succeeded in fighting her habit
- D The woman who shopped and shopped until she had no money left to spend.



TENSES:



He is Jack Hodgins. He _____
(TO BE) a scientist for more than 10 years but
_____ still _____ (TO STUDY)
because he _____ (TO WANT-
TO BE) a better scientist. Nowadays he
_____ (TO WORK) at the Jeffersonian
Institute.

He _____ (TO LOVE -
TO WORK) there because he _____ (TO WORK) with his friends
..... names are Bones, Angela, Booth and Zack. They _____ (TO
BE) very professional., they _____ (TO GO)
to different ceremonies and medical conferences in their life and they
_____ (TO PRESENT) their discoveries all around the
world.

Bones, real name is Temperance, _____
currently _____ (TO INVESTIGATE) a
new crime with Hodgins. They
_____ (TO WORK) on this
case since April 3rd.

Yesterday they _____ (TO
ANALYSE) some examples at the laboratory when
..... the light _____ (TO GO) off and
they _____ (TO BE) afraid because a criminal _____
(TO ESCAPE) from jail that morning. However, in that moment Booth
_____ (TO CALL) them and said that he _____
(TO ARREST) the man.

